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Zoe Harding

From: Tasneem Safdar

Sent: 18 March 2021 08:51

To: Giles Cannock QC

Cc: Steven Brown; Catherine Lewis

Subject: FW: EMD Housing Need Figure

Importance: High

Dear Giles, 

 

Please find below e-mail below from Jonathan explaining the timeline for the EMD decision of the 8/3/21. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Tas 

 

Tasneem Safdar   

Legal Services Team Leader   

 

 

01772    

 

   

 

southribble.gov.uk   

  

 

  

 

 

From: Jonathan Noad <Jonathan.Noad@southribble.gov.uk>  

Sent: 18 March 2021 08:49 

To: Tasneem Safdar <Tasneem.Safdar@southribble.gov.uk> 

Cc: Steven Brown <steven.brown@southribble.gov.uk>; Catherine Lewis <catherine.lewis@southribble.gov.uk> 

Subject: EMD Housing Need Figure 

Importance: High 

 

Good Morning Tas 

 

I understand that you wanted clarity on the timeline for the recent EMD regarding housing need figures. 

 

To confirm, the Council first considered that it should take this decision in or around August 2020.  It was discussed 

internally thereafter, culminating in the decision on 8th March 2021. 

 

If you need any further information please do let me know. 

 

Regards 

 

Jonathan 
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Jonathan Noad   

Director of Planning and Development   

 

 

01772    

 

   

 

southribble.gov.uk   

  

 

  

 

 




